
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

LATEST NOTIFICATION ON  

100% EMGS APPLICATION – CLOSED 

We would like to bring to your attention an important update regarding the status of EMGS 

applications. 

For those of you who have received the status "100% EMGS APPLICATION CLOSED," 

we regret to inform you that REOPENING requests for these applications will no longer 

be available. 

As a result, it is mandatory for affected students to RE-APPLY for a new application 

through EMGS. When submitting your new application, please ensure that you upload all 

the required documents accordingly. 

If you require any further assistance or have any questions regarding this matter, please 

do not hesitate to reach out to our team via email at bpvisa_aasd@um.edu.my or send 

us a message on WhatsApp at +6019 249 2060. We are here to support you throughout 

this process. 

Thank you for your attention and cooperation. We wish you the best of luck with your 

application. 
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